Roseburg Marching Ensemble (RME)

8th Grade Recruit Night / October 24
We at Roseburg High School would like to invite all 8th graders from both Roseburg Middle Schools, Fremont and JoLane, to play with the Marching Ensemble during this year’s Oct. 24th home football game. Students will have a great time playing in the stands with current RME members and watching the RME perform its pre-game and half-time shows.

Middle school band directors will be distributing the RME music to students shortly if they have not already done so. All participating 8th graders will be supervised by Mr. Hansen and his RME staff at all times. Also, parents are encouraged to attend the game and watch their students perform as this is always a very fun night! Please Note: Parents of 8th graders must pay for football admission. Unfortunately we do not have complimentary tickets to pass out.

For 8th grade recruit night, 8th grade students must bring the following:

· Instrument
· RME music (note: percussionists only need to bring drum sticks)

· Warm clothing in case it gets cold. 8th graders will be covered from rain the vast majority of the time, but a rain jacket is still a good idea

· Please wear Jeans to the performance (you will be given a band t-shirt to KEEP at the game!)
This is a great chance for 8th grade musicians to get a sense of what membership in the RME is like and how much fun it can be contributing to the spirit and excitement of a home Indian Football game! 

Schedule

October 24, Kick-Off: 7:00 pm

5:30
Arrive at Band Room and meet RME Section Leaders

5:50
Begin Warming up with the RME

6:20
Head to stands with section leaders and staff
6:50
Watch RME pre-game show

7:00
Kick-Off! 

9:30
Estimated Dismissal

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at any time. I hope to see you all at the October 24th game!
Mr. Branden Hansen

bhansen@roseburg.k12.or.us


(541) 440-4142
